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CITY OF CHICAGO

COMMITTEE ON ETHICS AND GOVERNMENT OVERSIGHT \   - -CITY COUNCIL
CITY HALL - ROOM 300 121 NORTH LASALLE STREET CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602

ALDERMAN MICHELE SMITH CHAIR

September 14, 2021

TO THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY
OF CHICAGO

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Pursuant to Section 2-56-020 (d) of the City Code, I have nominated for your consideration
Walter Kat/ as a member of the Selection Committee responsible for identifying potential candidates
for the position of Inspector General and proposing such candidates to the Mayor.

Your favorable consideration of this nomination will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Alderman, 43rd Ward
Chair, Committee on Ethics and Government Oversight
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